
 

 

Our Ref:  BB/kmd/trustsurvey 
 
24 January 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Re:  Trust Student Survey 
 
The opinion of our students is really important to us.  We pride ourselves on being a ‘listening 
and respond’ school.   
 
To this end we would like as many of our students as possible to complete a quick survey.  
The survey has been sent out to all schools in our Trust and should only take between 5 - 10 
minutes to complete.  The answers students supply will allow us to understand how they feel 
about their learning, welfare and other issues important to them. 
 
The survey closes on Friday, 9 February 2024. 
 
To access the survey, students need to log onto SatchelOne and click the link in the ‘flexible 
task’ that has been set for them.  It is called "OWS Pupil Voice Form". 
 
You can also access the form by clicking on the following link:  SurveyLink 
 
Thank you to everyone who takes part, and again we appreciate your support. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Mr B Brown 
Assistant Headteacher 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=2s8TOK9SpUy44yMVeXcKumVPsMuaLmNFl2rWzI6uuLJUMTRDWVIyTkY1MUM5Q08yT1VLMFZPTkNFQy4u

